
Congratulations to
Year 4 on having

the highest weekly
attendance at

100% Well done

Weston primary school has registered to take part in the
Royal Academy of Arts Young Artists Summer Show. The
Young Artists’ Summer Show is a free, open submission
exhibition for young children aged 4–19 years studying

in the UK. Any child can enter (reception to Year 6) if
they wish. 

If any children would like to take part, all they need to
do is create a piece of artwork, hand it to Mr Manning

and he will submit it. Each student can submit one
artwork and there is no theme. 

For more information about what it’s about and how
children can enter please visit

https://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/get-involved
Prizes are awarded and the children's artwork may be

chosen to be displayed within an online exhibition at the
Royal Academy of Art.

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very Happy New
Year and extend a warm welcome back to school. We hope you had a

restful Christmas and New year. It was lovely to welcome all the
children back on Wednesday. 

Please see dates for the diary for some upcoming events. 
Enjoy your weekend. 

Dates for the Diary

There may be changes or additions to these dates,
but we will endeavour to let you know with as much

notice as possible

 
Wednesday 10th January 2024 =
Reception & Year 6 Height & Weight.
Reception Vision & Hearing screening
Thursday 11th January = Year 6
Robinwood Parent Meeting on Zoom-
Details to follow
Friday 12th January = Year 6 Swimming
Lesson Number 1
Wednesday 7th-Friday 9th February =
Year 6 Robinwood 
Friday 9th February = House day 3 
Thursday 7th March = World Book Day-
details to follow 

Music clubs start next week.  Rock steady offer
instrument lessons in school time and Class

sounds offer an after school club. If you would
like your child to join either music classes

please speak to Mrs Pascoe in the school office


